
                                       
 

                           Puppies December Newsletter 
 

Dear Parents of Puppies, 

  

The Puppy class has had a wonderful November. We danced with shakers and sang about 

turkeys and squirrels. We talked about being thankful to God for our families and played 

outside in the cool fall air. In December, our unit topic is Christmas. Our bible verse is 

“God loved the world so much that he gave his only Son” [John 3:16.] The fruit of the 

Spirit is Joy. During Christmas we celebrate Jesus’s birthday by decorating our tree, 

joyously singing, and dancing to seasonal music. We will enjoy using paint, markers, and 

glue to make fun Christmas crafts. Be on the lookout for a special gift for our parents. 

During the holidays, there’s no preschool, only full time students. Day one will be closed 

December 24th through the 28th.  

 

 

.  
                                       Important Dates:  

December   2nd All script orders due. 

 

December 6th Festival of Lessons and Carols 6-8pm 

                                                                                                                                     

December 13th Carols and Bells Services 10am followed by: Christmas Around the World 

  

December 16th Parent Chapel lesson video 

 

December 21st, 22nd, 23rd, 29th, 30th, and 31st Day One is open for fulltime students. 

 

December 25th Christmas Day 

 

 

 

Sincerely Mrs. Irene Abshire and Mrs. Judy DenBleyker 


